
Councillor Comments: 
 
PA20/01562  
Consent to reduce carry out varies works on lateral branches and lower crown lateral 
branches. full crown thinning by 10% on Lucombe Oak (T1) Remove three scared 
small branches and prune back protruding spur to main stem on Yew (T2) and 
Reduce height of all over hanging branches on Yew (T3) on trees within 
Conservation Area.  
14 Lower Fore Street Saltash PL12 6JX 
 
 
Councillor Richard Bickford 

Refusal from me too. The trees have already been severely cut back and need an 
opportunity to recover. 
 
Councillor Gloria Challen: 

Refusal 
 
Councillor Jean Dent: 
Refusal for the reason that these trees are in a conservation area and the work on 
them is too drastic. 
 
Councillor Mark Fox: 
Refusal due to the drastic nature of what is proposed. 

Councillor Sarah Gillies: 

I would agree with the others to recommend refusal 
 
Councillor Sheila Lennox-Boyd 
I have seen Councillor Holly’s reply to this application and it seems they are still 
needing more clarification regarding this tree application so at this minute I would 
abstain.  

 
Councillors Sarah Martin: 
Refuse on the grounds that they are in a conservation area and previous works 
seem to have been undertaken without consent.  
 
Councillor Julia Peggs: 
Refusal for the reason that these trees are in a conservation area and the work on 
them is too drastic. 
 
Councillor Averil Pinckney: 
Refusal. 
 
 
Councillor Mike Parker: 
Refusal from me on the same grounds as everyone else. 
 

 



Councillor Bill Phillips: 
Refusal for the reason that these trees are in a conservation area and the work on 
them is too drastic. 
 
 
Councillor Julie Rance: 

Refusal for the reason that these trees are in a conservation area and the work on 
them is too drastic. 
 
Councillor Brenda Samuels: 

I am against allowing further trees to be decimated at this property.  They have 
already done this to several trees already without permission 
 
Councillor Pete Samuels: 

Refusal for the reason that these trees are in a conservation area and the work on 
them is too drastic. 
 
Councillor David Yates: 

I think we should recommend refusal.  The proposed works are excessive and out of 
all proportion to the identified need bearing in mind the site's location and the 
importance of the trees themselves individually and collectively. 
 
 
 
 
 


